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DIVISIONWEBINAR ORIENTATION ON DEPEDMEMORANDUM DM-OUCI-2021-346
RE: GUIDELINES ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF HOMEROOMGUIDANCE (HG)

PROGRAM for SY 2021-2022

To: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
OIC-Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Education Program Supervisor in EsP
Public Schools District Supervisors
Division Guidance and Counselling Focal Person
School Heads of All Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Public Elementary and Secondary Guidance Counselors/Advocates and Teacher-Advisers

1. For the information of all concerned, DepEd Central Office had released DepEd Memorandum
DM-OUCI-2021-346 re: Guidelines on the Implementation of Homeroom Guidance (HG) Program for
SY 2021-2022 for strict implementation and compliance of all schools.

2. In line with this, a division webinar orientation will be conducted by the Education Program
Supervisor in charge of EsP and Homeroom Guidance together with the Division Guidance &
Counselling Focal Person on September 10, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. via google meet.

3. Due to the limited number of participants to be accommodated in the Google Meet, Public
Schools District Supervisors, School Heads, Guidance Counselors/Advocates and Homeroom Guidance
Coordinators will join via Google Meet while the teacher-advisers will watch via livestream on FB page.

4. The meeting link for this activity will be provided by the EsP Supervisor to the participants a day
before the webinar.

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum to all concerned is
desired.

For:
MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO, PhD, CESE
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in- Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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